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Faculty Senate Executive Committee Meeting 

10am, 11 September 2023 
Virginia Martin-Howard Boardroom, School of Music 

 
Minutes of the Meeting 

 
 

Attendance: 
Present: Inessa Bazayev (President), Daniel Tirone (Vice-President), 
Parampreet Singh (Secretary), Kyla Kazuschyk (Member-at-Large), 
Kevin Ringelman (Member-at-Large) 
 
Absent: Mandi Lopez (Past President) 

 

A regular meeting of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee convened at 10:03 am on Sep 
11, 2023, at Virginia Martin-Howard Boardroom at the school of Music in the LSU campus, the 
President being the Chair and Secretary being present. There were no public comments. The minutes 
of the last meeting were adopted unanimously following a motion by Tirone. 

 
 
In her updates, President Bazayev mentioned that she has been appointed as the chair of 

Council of Faculty Advisors. She presented a report to the Board of Supervisors on 9/8/23 which 
was very well received. In addition, Senior Vice Provost Jane Cassidy has contacted President Bazayev 
and Vice President Tirone about a discussion on the Faculty Handbook. 

 
 
The first item of the new business was parking at Patrick F. Taylor building where some faculty 

from the College of Engineering have reached out to Bazayev expressing concerns that “B” parking 
slots have been reassigned as
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The committee members then discussed the language used by HR for job applications from 
citizens of countries considered adversaries of the United States. 

 
 
 The next item of business was the Provost’s AI memo where various aspects of this rapidly 
emerging technology and its ramifications at LSU, at the national as well as international level were 
discussed. The committee discussed the benefits and logistical issues of introducing AI courses. 
             
 
  The final item of business was the solicitation of nominations for the election of a member 
at large in FSEC. An email will be sent to seek nominations by Sep 20 and nominations will also be 
allowed from the floor. 
 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:37 am following a motion by Ringelman. Passed 
unanimously. 
  
           
         Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Parampreet Singh, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 


